
 
 
 
 

Town of Mendon 
Water Commission 
Meeting Minutes  

June 24, 2014 
 
Attending: D. Watson, D. D’Alessandro, A. Kent; L. Cameron, Administrative Clerk; Patricia 
Vandenberg, 5 Mill River Dr. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman D. Watson at 7:07 P.M.  
 
Members discussed the purchase of a radio-read wand to upgrade the system.  After payment of 
the remaining bills to Hopedale, there will be $8,033.53 in the budget for FY14.  Tim Watson, 
Mendon’s Certified Water Operator, suggested that the Commissioners have the company send 
them a bill for $7,000 by June 30 to be paid with remaining FY14 funds.  Then, they should have 
the company send them a bill for the remaining balance of $2,800 after July 1.  The total price of 
the wand is $9,800.  D. D’Alessandro made and A. Kent seconded a motion to purchase the 
wand for $9,800 using this split payment method suggested by T. Watson.  The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
Members reviewed late accounts. 
 
Members discussed the new library and its potential to become a public water supply.  Once it is 
accepted as a public water supply, the Water Commission will be responsible for testing and 
reporting, as they are with other wells in town, such as the Town Hall campus.   
 
D. D’Alessandro made and A. Kent seconded a motion to approve the meeting minutes dated 
June 11, 2014.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Members signed the current bills from Hopedale. 
 
D. D’Alessandro made and A. Kent seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:27 p.m.  The 
motion carried unanimously. 


